
 

 

Press Release 

DATAIR releases IRS-Approved PPA Defined Benefit & Cash Balance documents 

For Immediate Release 

 

Friday August 17, 2018. 

Westmont, Ill. - DATAIR Employee Benefit Systems, Inc. has updated the Retirement Plan 

Document System to include IRS-approved PPA Defined Benefit and Cash Balance Plan 

Documents, continuing its position as a leader in providing software for administration of 

qualified retirement plans. 

According to Aaron Venouziou, DATAIR’s President, “Third Party Administrators have been 

waiting to restate their Defined Benefit and Cash Balance clients onto a PPA document and we 

are happy to announce they are now able to.” 

DATAIR Documents for Defined Benefit and Cash Balance Plans: 

• Are designed by Actuaries 

• Offer maximum design flexibility  

• Have no additional cost for amendments 

• Include Summary Plan Descriptions, forms and notices 

• Has an experienced and dedicated support team including Actuaries  

 

The DATAIR Plan Document System also offers Defined Contribution, 403(b) and Cafeteria 

Plan Documents. 

DATAIR is one of the largest independent Employee Software vendors, offering Defined 

Contribution, Defined Benefit/Cash Balance and Cafeteria/Section 125 plan administration, 

Government Forms and Plan Documents.  Datair has been providing Quality Software, 

Excellent Service and Outstanding Value to Third Party Administrators around the country 

since 1967. 

For more information contact DATAIR at 888-328-2474, email us at info@datair.com or visit 

www.datair.com 
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